
 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Italian club is continuing at Ss Alban and Stephen Infant school after Easter.  

My aim is to introduce children to the joy of learning the Italian language and culture 

while they have loads of fun doing hands-on games, role play, singing and writing. 

 I will have a class of maximum 12 children and places are allocated on a first come 

first served basis. I follow a programme based on the abilities of every single child 

and I make sure every child gets individual attention.  

Classes for Reception, Y1, Y2, will run on Tuesdays after school. Each lesson will 

last an hour from 3.10 to 4.10 and the cost remains £7 a week. I can offer a 10% 

sibling discount. Children are allowed to bring a healthy snack(only one please) 

to eat in the first 10 minutes of the session. The normal cost for the summer term is 

£77 (11 sessions) 

To secure a place for your child, please fill out the slip provided and return it to the  

office with your payment by Tuesday 27th March in an envelope marked “Italian 

club”, att. Mrs Perra. Please make cheques payable to “Claudia Perra” 

If you wish to pay online the details are: 

 “Nationwide” account in the name of Claudia Perra 

Acc n .41171995 -  sort code 07 01 16 (please put your child’s name as a reference) 

 
Summer term 

24th April 

1, 8, 15, 22 May (29th half term) 

5, 12, 19, 26 June 

3, 10 July 



 

 

 

Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me  

claudiasgro@hotmail.com  07989 305506  

Kind regards 

A presto! :) 

Claudia Perra 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Yes, I would like my child to start/continue  Italian club. 

 

Parent’s name and 

signature……………………………………………………………………………………….

. 

Email 

address………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Phone 

number…………………………………………………………………………………………

. 

Child’s name and 

class………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Food 

allergies…………………………………………………………………………………… 

mailto:claudiasgro@hotmail.com

